
DATE:    November 24, 2014 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:   Docket WM-00058 
 
FROM:    Dominick A. Orlando, Senior Project Manager /RA/ 
    Materials Decommissioning Branch 
    Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery 
      and Waste Programs 
    Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:    SUBMISSION OF SITE OBSERVATIONAL WORK PLAN FOR  
    THE SHIPROCK NEW MEXICO URANIUM MILL TAILINGS  
    RADIATION CONTROL ACT SITE, PLATES 1 THROUGH 5  
 
On October 6, 2014, at the request of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff, the staff of 
the U.S. Department of Energy provided a Compact Disc (CD) containing Plates 1-5 from the 
Site Observational Work Plan for the Shiprock, New Mexico, Uranium Mill Tailings Radiation 
Control Act site. The CD was provided without a letter or other documentation. 


